
1

From: Braxton Blake [bblake@thedance.net]
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2005 6:08 PM
To: Comments, Regs
Subject: Community Reinvestment Act

To Whom It may Concern -

I write to urge you all financial institutions that are federally 
insured continue to be fully accountable under Community Reinvestment 
Act for making investments and providing services.

I am also strongly against the OTS proposal to consider favorably rural 
community development activities that do not primarily benefit 
low-income people or communities.

Thank you in advance for considering my views.

Sincerely,

Braxton Blake

______________________________
Braxton Blake
http://braxtonblake.com
1508 Longshore Drive
Ann Arbor, MI 48105-1632
tel/Fax 734-332-9277


